
September 1, 2023

Dear PCS Families,

We are excited to welcome our new and returning students to the cafeteria!! With a new year upon us, I want
to send out some reminders, updates as well as a few new policies in the cafeteria this year.

Reminders:

1. If you have a student in Lower School (K-5th), parental permission is required to purchase ala carte
items such as ice cream, chips, cookies, etc. Please email elizabeth.pulley@portlandchristian.org
with permission.

2. The cafeteria DOES NOT accept cash. Money must be loaded on to your student’s lunch account
through FACTS in order to make purchases.

3. Your student’s lunch account is not a credit account. There must be money in their account to make
any purchases.

4. Below are the prices for the 2023-2024 school year:

Item Price
Full Meal $4.75
Chick-fil-A Meal $6.50
Chick-fil-A Sandwich $5.00
La Rosa’s Pizza Meal $5.00
La Rosa’s Pizza Slice $3.00
Entrée Only $3.50
Fruit/Vegetable/Side $1.00
Ala Carte (ice cream, chips, etc.) $1.00
Milk/Juice $0.50

Updates:

1. We are happy to announce that La Rosa’s Pizza will be our vendor for pizza (pepperoni or cheese) on
Fridays at PCS. Chick-fil-A will now be served on Mondays.

2. Gluten free options are available from both Chick-fil-A and La Rosa’s Pizza.
3. Snacks for Upper School (6th-12th) must be purchased before school or during lunch.

Policies:

1. If a student's lunch account is delinquent, he or she will not be permitted to purchase the hot lunch
option that day. Instead, a sack lunch (sandwich, chips, fruit) will be provided.

2. If a student's lunch account is delinquent, he or she will not be permitted to purchase ala carte items
(ice cream, chips, etc).

As always, it’s a pleasure to serve your family. Please feel free to reach out should you have any questions or
concerns.

Thanks,
Elizabeth Pulley
Food Services Director
Portland Christian School
502-429-3727 or elizabeth.pulley@portlandchristian.org
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